
 August 23rd, 2024  

 
 

EIC-1102-5 Qualification completion of selected products  
 
 
To Our Valued Customers,  
 
Under PCN EIC-1102 Littelfuse have communicated the transfer and consolidation of the assembly and test process of 
selected products.  
 
We would like to inform you that qualification of the following parts has been successfully completed and production is 
now resumed. 
 

CPC1708J CPC1967J 

CPC1777J CPC1977J 

CPC1786J CPC1978J 

CPC1908J CPC1986J 

CPC40055ST   

 
 
This notification is for your information.  
 
We value your business and look forward to assisting you whenever possible.  
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or Product 
Manager below for further assistance. 

 

 

Juste Valentiniene  
Product Manager  
Solid State Relays (SSR)  
Tel: +370 (612) 49707  
jvalentiniene@littelfuse.com  
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